
Pioneer Union Elementary School DIstrict 

Citizen’s Bond Oversight Committee 

January 22, 2018 

 

 

1. The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Hermosillo at 6:06 

 

 

2. Project overview and update  

Mr. van Loon gave an update on the project at Pioneer Elementary School. It is on schedule 

and will be completed in the middle of February.  

The fence at Frontier Elementary School was moved during the holidays to provide greater 

security for the campus.  

 

 

3. Bond Expenditure report 

Mrs. Semas-Tellian reviewed the summary, budget and financial activity report for the 2005 

bond.  

She reviewed the 2016 bond summary, budget, and financial activity report. 

 

 

4. Approval of Minutes 

Motion made by Mrs Weaver to approve the minutes, Second by Mr. Usher 

Approved unanimously  

 

 

5. The meeting was adjourned at 6:29 


